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BIG W donation to help mothers and children in need 
 
Christmas will come early for local families in need this week. Karinya House, Canberra’s 
renowned home for mothers, babies and families in crisis will be gifted toys and baby items 
as part of BIG W’s partnership with Good360.  BIG W and Good360 teamed up last Christmas 
to deliver more than 400,000 new, excess-stock items to various charities across Australia. 
This year BIG W are again committed to making a real difference to families in need and 
charities will be able to pick up donations of brand new goods direct from their local BIG W 
store. 
 

Good360 partners with businesses like BIG W, who donate end-of-line or over-stocked 
goods which would otherwise be discounted below cost, sent overseas, or end up in a 
landfill. Good360 then offers those goods free of charge (other than a nominal shipping and 
handling cost) to its network of more than 800 charitable organisations Australia-wide, who 
then rapidly distribute the goods to Australians in need. 
 

The Snow Foundation provides vital funding to assist Good360 and is a long-term supporter 
of Karinya House’s vital community programs that assist families in need, 24 hours a day, 
seven days a week.  Karinya House offers a safe and secure environment to women in the 
ACT before and after the birth of their child. It may be the only source of support they have 
during that critical time. 
 

“We are happy to support all of these partners with their unique ways of helping others,” 
says Georgina Byron, CEO of The Snow Foundation. “We appreciate the support of BIG W 
and Good360 who are offering these toys and baby items free of charge to Canberra 
families. We love all of the work that Karinya House does and are happy they will be able to 
provide these items to their families.”  
  

“Support such as the partnership with Good360 and BIG W is critical to us,” noted Executive 
Director Karinya House, Marie-Louise Corkhill. “With 50% of our annual operating costs 
funded by the community, this form of pro bono support is a vital component, freeing up 
financial resources to fund staff and critical infrastructure.” 
 
 

For more information, contact: Kathleen Sweetapple | Communication and Media Officer  
Snow Foundation | 0455 22 77 11 | K.Sweetapple@snowfoundation.org.au 


